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On March 11, the Universal Peace Federation (UPF) in Canada hosted a seminar to appoint new peace
ambassadors in Toronto.

Over 80 participants from various community groups, cultural organizations, and the media attended the
event.

The seminar included an introduction to UPF's main activities and organizations, as well as an overview
of the founder of UPF and the mission of the Peace Ambassadors.

The presentations were followed by a Q and A session with the new Ambassadors for Peace.

Towards the end of the event, all participants made a commitment to participate in future Peace Road
events for world peace and the reunification of North and South Korea.

The event ended with a group photo to remember this day.



